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  20 June 2025  

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the staffing structure for the upcoming 2025-26 academic year. 
 
First and foremost, on behalf of the whole school, I would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to both Mrs Egan 
and Miss Kirkpatrick for their exceptional contributions to Years 1 and 3 this academic year. Mrs Egan will 
continue to provide her invaluable support across classes in the forthcoming year, while we wish Miss 
Kirkpatrick the very best in her future endeavours. 
 
I am also pleased to announce the arrival of Miss Pilling to our team, who will be the substantive teacher for 
Year 3. Additionally, we are delighted to welcome back Mrs Beechey, who will be returning to Year 1 following 
her maternity leave. 
 
From September, all classes will continue to benefit from the support of our dedicated staff and the class 
teacher structure will be as follows: 
 

• Reception: Mrs Richardson 
• Year One: Mrs Finch and Mrs Beechey 
• Year Two: Mrs Jones 
• Year Three: Miss Pilling 
• Year Four: Mrs Derbyshire 
• Year Five: Mrs Eastham 
• Year Six: Mr Smith 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support during this academic year and we 
look forward to collaborating with all our families in the year ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 
 
Mr S. Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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